
 

 

WFWP USA feels sure that this New Year will be quite extraordinary 
 
Angelika Selle 
January 15, 2019 
 

Dear beloved friends, 
 
Happy New Year 2019 again! 
 
I don't know about you, but I and all of us here at 
WFWP USA feel tremendous excitement, hope, 
and confidence that this new year will be quite 
extraordinary! WHY? 
 
First of all, because our dear co-founder, Dr. Hak 
Ja Han Moon, announced in her New Year's 
address, which was live-streamed to friends and 
acquaintances worldwide: "Don't even think for 
one moment, that something is not possible! With 
God and working together in harmony, anything is 
possible!" And we totally affirm and confirm that! 

 
Our 2019 WFWP USA Motto goes right along with that: 
 
Lead with Heart: Uplift - Collaborate - Transform 

 
What that translates to for me is that it is time to change our current mindset and heartset to a higher 
frequency, closer to that of a divine mindset, and a wider and deeper heartset, which will allow us to 
affirm what we have in common rather than see and complain about what separates us from each other. 
The Hindu greeting "NAMASTE" truly sums it up beautifully! (NAMASTE: "The God in me sees the 
God in you"). This is how we Uplift ourselves and each other! 
 
That new mindset and heartset will then also allow us to Collaborate more effectively to solve real social 
ills and problems that affect all of us, instead of using or rather wasting our time in arguing, competing, 
judging, etc. 
 
We are excited to also launch more prominently our "Leadership of the Heart" educational curriculum, to 
empower, raise, and nurture young leaders -- including both women and men -- to Transform themselves 
into leaders who sincerely care for others and use their gifts and talents for the greater good. As we know, 
real change comes only when I myself change, as "Peace Starts with Me" -- and change and positive 
development start with ME … and US! 
 
Our work of education and service will continue to focus on the local and regional levels, and it will have 
a global influence, as we continue to count on your support in whatever shape or form you are able to 
contribute. 
 
In 2019, we will also seek to get the message of "Living by the Logic of Love" and "Living for the Sake 
of Others" out on networks and airwaves and collaborate with others who deeply care about strengthening 
the spiritual fabric of America. We would therefore be very happy to hear from you if you would like to 
assist with that in any way. 
 
Here is to continued and even better collaboration to manifest the motto of this year in all we do. So, 
Fasten Your Seatbelts! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angelika Selle 
 


